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In this issue: 

 

 Update on Vineyard Vibes 

  Upcoming workshops 

 Summary of committee activities 

Shoalhaven Art Society Newsletter 

Activities and potential 

opportunities for you 

Any help would be greatly appreciated, thanks to Gen Partridge who has offered to come on board 

as the new Secretary. 

If you would like to see more opportunities for learning, selling and exhibiting, please send an email  

to info@shoalhavenartsociety.org                           or write a letter PO Box 377 NOWRA  2541  

Our next committee meeting is August  19th if you can send your suggestions by 16th 

August, that would be great! 

Get in fast for these    

drawing workshops, 

great opportunities to 

improve your skills, 

meet others and enjoy 

time with other        

creative society    

members 

You can always refine 

your painting skills 

with a water colour 

class, and that’s      

definitely the case 

here! 



The wine, art and performance trail is now settled for the weekend of  

31st August/ 1st September. It has the name of Vineyard Vibes!  

There will be artworks and performances at 5 Vineyards and one larger venue, 

with space for over 100 artworks and a night performance.  

     MORE DETAILS COMING. 

We are still in need of Members  

who can find their way around a computer !!!!!! 

We hope to have forms for the above two workshops up on the website within 

48 hours. In addition we hope to have the forms for Vineyard Vines up on the 

website around the same time. Sorry for the late notice but as we said we     

really need some digital help to make sure communications are out to you 

more quickly. 

Why are we showing a Facebook page for Vineyard Vibes? 

This is the next adventure for our Members 


